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Valentine fun with the 

Grade 3õs from Bishop 

Roborecki School. 

We made crowns and 

were Kings and Queens 

for the afternoon!  



Whatõs New at St. Annõs? 

Staff have been working hard during the evening shifts to change start 

times, break times and Recreation activities all in hopes of providing more 

Resident -centered care. From a Recreation perspective, it has been a big 

success! The CCA staff have been great at supporting the Rec staff in 

providing some different evening activities. We had karaoke, bingo, and a 

Mardi Gras parade. Our family members who visit in the evenings have 

also been benefitting from the changes.  

 

Thank you to everyone for making the evening hours a little more exciting 

around St. Annõs. 



News from Administration  

Laura Barnaby - Ext. 221  

HEALTH CARDS AND RENEWAL STICKERS 
We want to make sure that we have your health card or a copy of it on file in the charting room. 
If youôre unsure if we have the card or a copy of it, you can ask your nurse on duty or your caregivers to 
check your chart. 
Renewal stickers will be coming out this fall. If youôve moved within the last 3 years, please ensure that 
the sticker will be sent to your current address. 
You can update your health card registration information or request a replacement card by contacting 
Health Registries @ https://skhealthcard.health.gov.sk.ca/ or call 1-800-667-7551. 
  
RENT ADJUSTMENTS 
Effective January 1, 2020, the new resident charge range is $1152 - $2859. This range is adjusted quar-

terly based on the increases to Old Age Security and Guaranteed Income Supplement amounts.  

Resident rents have been recalculated based on Line 150 of the 2018 tax return. If you have any ques-

tions or concerns about your new rent amount, please give me a call and we can look into it together. 

  

SUMMARY OF EXPENSES FOR 2019 

If you require a summary of expenses for tax purposes, please let me know as soon as possible.  

I have prepared and sent out summaries to those that requested them last year. 

  

2019 NURSING HOME ATTENDANT CARE EXPENSE FOR ST. ANNôS HOME 

For the last several years, the Saskatchewan Health Authority has prepared a breakdown of the cost per 

bed for St. Annôs Home. When I receive this statement from them for 2019, I will send out a copy to those 

residents that will be able to use it for their 2019 income tax returns. 

  

CHARITABLE DONATION RECEIPTS 

All tax receipts for 2019 have been distributed. If you have not received yours, please call me for a copy. 

 

SPIRIT OF RENEWAL CAMPAIGN 

Even though renovations to the resident rooms are well underway, we are still actively raising funds for 

the campaign to reach our funding goal. Please consider contributing if you are able. 

We do offer automatic debit for charitable giving if this is an option that appeals to you. Please see me if 

you are interested in contributing to St. Annôs. 

 

 

https://skhealthcard.health.gov.sk.ca/

